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“We are called to nurture a growing relationship with God  
by following the example of Jesus Christ.” 

 

September 26, 2020 
 
 
Dear Federated Church Members, 
 
The 2021 stewardship drive is now beginning.  “Rooted in Love” is the 
theme this year, which is based on Psalm 1:3a, “They are like trees 
planted by streams of water, which yield fruit in its season.”  This 
theme and supporting materials presented throughout the 
stewardship drive were compiled by the United Church of Christ 
(UCC).  During the month of October this UCC material will be shared 
in the church bulletins and newsletters. 
 
Unlike in years past, a commitment card isn’t included with this 
letter.  Instead, the commitment card will be included with your third 
quarter giving statement, or in a separate mailing in late October.  
The intent of this change is to allow for reflection on the various 
stewardship-related messages presented throughout the drive which 
may impact your church support decisions. 
 
Being “Rooted in Love”, we have faith that generous giving will “yield 
the fruit” of supporting God’s plan for Federated Church, the local 
community and beyond. 
 
Thank you for your generosity! 
 
Blessings, 
The Stewardship Committee  

They are like trees planted by streams of water, 
which yield their fruit in its season.  

 Psalm 1:3a 


